
RANCHO SANTIAGO COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 

Date: December 15, 2020 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 

FOR: 

Solicitation of Quotes/Proposals - Title: Integrated Waste Management Services 
__________________________ 

The following changes, additions, deletions or corrections shall become a part of the SoQ documents for the 
project named above and all other conditions shall remain the same.  

Notice:  The SOQ released on December 9, 2020 for Integrated Waste Services has been cancelled.  The District 
intends to extend the current contract to align with the District's fiscal cycle rather than a shorter period.  Thank 
you for your interest in providing services to Rancho Santiago Community College District.  The District 
anticipates releasing a new bid in Spring 2022 for a multi-year contract. 

RANCHO SANTIAGO COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 

Linda Melendez 
Director, Purchasing Services 

THIS IS THE END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 
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